January 12, 2011

Dear Friend,

I am writing this letter on behalf of a young man named
Jeff LaBouef who was involved in a serious motorcycle accident
on November 20, 2010. Luckily Jeff survived his life threatening
injuries, but will have a long road to recovery ahead of him. Prior
to this accident Jeff was a hard worker holding both a full time
job at IBA Inc. and also a part time job at Best Buy, both in
Millbury, MA. Due to his extensive injuries he is currently unable
to work with the possibility of never returning to his prior positions. He is facing the
possibility that he may never regain full use of his left arm due to a diagnosis of brachial
plexus and a spinal cord injury.

Unfortunately the driver that hit Jeff had minimal auto insurance, leaving him and his family
burdened with an overwhelming amount of hospital and medical bills. Jeff’s parents have
taken on tremendous additional financial responsibilities as well trying to just meet the costs
of therapies and prescriptions. This will impact Jeff and his family for years to come.

To help the family survive this financial and emotional crisis we are planning to have a benefit
at the Charles F. Minney VEW Post in Millbury, MA on March 12, 2011. Our hope is to raise
money through ticket sales and donations to be raffled off the night of the event. We would
be ever so grateful if your business would consider offering any help with donations to this
important cause.

With much gratitude,
Friends and Family of Jeff LaBouef

Haren Ducharme
22 J3HK Drive, Millbury, Ma 01527
508-831-7776



